
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

FROM: Thomas C Green P.E., Project Manager 
DEPT: Utilities 
TO:  Nicole Tremblay, AICP Senior Planner   
DATE: 08/03023 

SUBJECT: New Booster Pump Station Site Plan Expiration 
              

REQUESTED ACTION: Extension of Time 

 
For the site plan approval of the New Booster Pump Station on Gene Green Road, an extension 

of time will be necessary. 

 

A Notice to Proceed will be granted to the contractor, Poole and Kent Company of Florida, on 9-

5-23, to construct the new Booster Pump Station and all adjacent work.  This project is expected 

to take two years to complete. 

 

If there is anything else needed, please contact me.  I will try to attend the meeting but I have 

several commitments already that day so a representative may be necessary. 

 

Thank you, 

 


